Open Gym for non-Fall sports male student-athletes who currently attend Sterling Heights High School

Sign in and you must provide your Sterling Heights High School ID. 

You cannot participate if you failed two or more class last semester. The only exception would be if you had passed two or more classes during summer school and or credit recovery and you can prove that you have through PowerSchool. 

No guests such as family or friends are allowed at our Open Gym. 

No outside food or beverages are to be brought into gym. Water is permitted. 

Profanity, abuse of gym equipment/ facilities or physical assaults will result in expulsion from the gym. 

You must stay in the gym area and not roam around in the locker room, etc. 

No loitering. You come to play basketball, not to be an hour spectator. 

No videotaping of any events without permission. 
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If you enter the gym you must stay in the gym. 

Do not bring any personal items such as electronic devices; head phones, etc., SHHS is not responsible for any lost or stolen items. 


